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UAA 2007-08 Pollution Prevention Internship Announcement

Green Purchasing and Paper Reduction

 UAA’s 2007-08 Pollution Prevention Internships will focus on green purchasing and paper reduction. UAA interns will work with programs and offices at UAA as well as other organizations such as Green Star to promote technical assistance to small businesses, the Municipality of Anchorage and Providence Health Center.
Funding is available to hire 2 – 4 interns to work approximately 10 hours a week during the 2008 Spring Semester (approximately 160 hours for each intern). We anticipate this being a 1 credit class, which will provide opportunities to learn more about green purchasing and paper reduction in a structured format.

If you or someone you know is interested in Green Purchasing and Paper Reduction, please contact Margaret (Meg) King anmjk@uaa.alaska.edu 786-6372.






